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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 374o1

1630 Chestnut Street Tower II

March 13, 1985

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

i U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
| Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

During field verification of the environmental qualification of
electrical equipment for our Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, we determined on
January 15, 1985 that additional components on unit 2, solenoid valves

I 2-FSV-30-157A and 2-FSV-30-157B on the BB Auxiliary Building gas
treatment system (ABGTS) suction and discharge dampers, were not
qualified. The solenoid valves were replaced with qualified components
on January 18, 1985 in accordance with technical specification 3 7.8. We
are providing this notification in accordance with the requirements of

10 CFR 50.49(h).

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch
with Jerry Wills at FTS 858-2683
,

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

s

R. H. Shell
Nuclear Engineer

Sworntggndsubscri d before me
this 43 day of MA 1985
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My C ission Expires

oc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Attn: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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